

June 1, 2017

City Council President Joseph P. Lopes, and Honorable Members of the City Council 133 William Street New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Lopes and Honorable Members of the City Council:

I am submitting for your approval an ORDER that the sum of FOUR THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED SIX DOLLARS (\$4,206) now standing to the credit of the account from ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP CHARGES AND SERVICES be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP SALARIES AND WAGES ...... \$4,206

To be certified and approved by the Department Head

Sincerely,

Jonathan F. Mitchell

JFM/s/mt

Mayor



## CITY OF NEW BEDFORD

### CITY COUNCIL

June 8, 2017

ORDERED: that the sum of **FOUR THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED SIX DOLLARS** (\$4,206) now standing to the credit of the account from **ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP CHARGES AND SERVICES** be and the same is hereby transferred and appropriated to as follows:

# ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP SALARIES AND WAGES ...... \$4,206

To be certified and approved by the Department Head



# ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDSHIP DEPARTMENT/CONSERVATION COMMISSION

#### CITY OF NEW BEDFORD Jonathan F. Mitchell, Mayor

### **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Ari J. Sky, Chief Financial Officer

FROM:

Michele S.W. Paul, Director,

Environmental Stewardship

DATE:

May 31, 2017

RE:

Transfer Request to Cover FY17 Deficit

The Department of Environmental Stewardship is hereby requesting a transfer from its 200 Account into its 100 Account to cover the proposed FY17 Salary and Wages deficit due to the Unit C Salary implementation. The amount necessary to cover the deficit is \$4,205.73. Said amount should be transferred into the 01710000-511110 line item.